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SHUT-OFF NOTICE: PHONE NUMBERS H.B. 4385 (H-1): 
 COMMITTEE SUMMARY 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
House Bill 4385 (Substitute H-1 as passed by the House) 
Sponsor:  Representative Tim Moore 
House Committee:  Energy and Technology 
Senate Committee:  Energy Policy and Public Utilities 
 
Date Completed:  4-2-09 
 
CONTENT 
 
The bill would amend Public Act 3 of 1939, the Public Service Commission (PSC) law, to 
require a provider to include with or on any shut-off notice the energy assistance telephone 
line number at the Department of Human Services or an operable 2-1-1 system telephone 
number. 
 
As used in this provision, "provider" would mean an electric utility, municipally owned 
electric or natural gas utility, cooperative electric utility, or alternative electric supplier, or a 
natural gas utility as defined in Section 9 (an investor-owned business engaged in the sale 
and distribution of natural gas within this State whose rates are regulated by the PSC). 
 
Proposed MCL 460.9e Legislative Analyst:  Suzanne Lowe 
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 
The bill would have no fiscal impact on State or local government. 
 
 Fiscal Analyst:  Elizabeth Pratt 
 Maria Tyszkiewicz 
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